
What We’re Learning

TESTING NOTICE

Mrs. C. Robinson        Feb. 19-23
News You Can Use!

Dates to Remember TO DO
Students are encouraged 
to read their library book 

(or any book) at home 
with a grown up. If you 

read with your child please 
write it down on the 

reading log in their binder.  

• Feb. 26th-March 1st Read Across America Week
• Dr. Seuss Hats will be on sale each morning $5.00
• Feb. 26 Wear Camo
• Feb. 27th Wear Western Wear
• Feb. 28th Wear Sunglasses
• Feb. 29th Wear Read Across America shirt
• Mar. 1st Wear a hat

High Frequency Words: every, could, day, way
Vocabulary Words: ceremony, dipped, 
instrument, join, memories, originally, probably, 
recipe

Reading Skills: Soft sound of c spelled: cy and ce
Grammar & Writing: Review 4 Types of 
Sentences

Math: Topic 9: Comparing Two Digit Numbers
S.S./Science: President's Day/Good Citizens

As we enter into the 
second semester, the 
rigor of assessments 
and classwork will begin 
to step up. Students 
will be required to do 
more independent work 
in order to prepare for 
second grade. 

Math homework is due on Friday. Please have your child write their 
name on it. Reading decodables, trade books or passages are due 
the following day with a parent signature. 


